
Monday 6th March 2023 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

End of term Spring Disco 

Tickets to the end of half term school disco will go on sale today. You can purchase a 

ticket for your child using the School Money app. Tickets will remain on sale until 

Tuesday 28th March. We will not be selling cash tickets on the door. Tickets are £3 a 

child. 

Disco details: 

KS1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

The entry desk will be open from 5:00 - 5:15pm. Please come in through the main office 

doors. Children will go through to the hall and parents will leave through the doors onto 

the playground once they have signed their child in. 

The disco finishes at 6:00pm. Please arrive promptly to collect your child so the next 

disco can start. Please come in through the main office again to collect your child. You 

will collect your child from the hall and leave through the fire exit, holding their hand. 

KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5, 6) 

The entry desk will be open from 6:15 to 6:30pm. Please come to the check in desk by 

the playground doors. Parents will leave their child when they are checked in at the 

playground door. 

The disco finishes at 7:45. Please come through the main office doors and collect your 

child from the hall. Children will remain sitting until their adult comes to collect them 

and take them out through the fire exit. 

What does my child need? 

Please make sure your child has sensible footwear on. 

It will be hot in the main hall so please consider what they wear. 

There will be refreshments and drinks available to purchase in the Orchard. Please 

send your child with a small amount of spending money. 

Please make sure they have somewhere to store this (a pocket or small named 

purse/wallet/bag). Children will be looking after 

their own money. A price list will be sent out 

prior to the disco. Please try to send your child 

with 20p, 50p and £1 coins 

Parents may only stay if they are registered 

helpers, who have offered to help with this 

event. If you would like to join the registered 

helper list, please email 

friends@bramingham.net 
Helpers at the disco will be based in the 

Orchard helping to sell refreshments. 

 
Friends of Bramingham 
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